
WALIKOTA SEMARANG

Semarang, 3oth July 2021

To whom it may concern: Open Government Partnership Local Programme Team

Dear Sir / Madame,

I am Hendrar Prihadi, S.E., M.M., as a Mayor of Semarang City, on behalf of the

Government of Semarang City in Central Java Province of Indonesia. Through this letter I

would like to inform you about our action plan strategic vision and commitments in OGP

Local of Semarang City.

The Govemment of Semarang City has prepared an action plan strategic vision and

commitments for OGP Local. We also make a communication and coordination with Experts,

Civil Society Organizations and Academics to prepare the documents. Due our experience of
co-creation to open governance we have a close relation with non-government organization,

such as Transparency International Indonesia and Pattiro Semarang. In this year, We also

have Mayor's Decree regarding The Establishment of the Semarang City Local OGP Team.

The Decree consist of the Formation and Tasks for OGP Local's Team. Secretariat Team of
OGP Local, and Monitoring Bodies Team.

The Government of Semarang City has established for the openness and integrity

principles as government and development priority agenda. These agenda were being co-

creation between government and non-government organization. A few of our co-creation

strategy to implement the open government can access through our website:

https: //semaranqkota. qo. id.

We are very happy to be the part of OGP Local Programme. Therefore, I would like to

express our deep gratitude for giving me the opportunity to submit the Action plan Strategic
Vision and Commitments. Thus are our willingness to involved with global initiative such as

Open Government Partnership Local Programme, thank you and respectfully submitted.
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